
ABSBC - Repatriation – April 30, 2017 Election of Option by BC

Hydro

Wednesday, May 3, 2017

To all MoveUP members at Accenture:

MoveUP has been contacted by BC Hydro and advised that they are not yet able to provide us with which option they will

be offering Accenture employees under the repatriation Memorandum of Agreement by the agreed to date of April 30,

2017.  At this time the Union is reviewing our options as we wait for BC Hydro to provide us with an update.   As soon as

we have more information we will relay it to the membership.

In solidarity,

Brad Bastien, Senior Union Representative

Barbara Junker, Union Representative

Cheryl Popeniuk, Union Representative

Gwenne Farrell, Vice President - Utilities
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